
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
July 27, 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
It is with great pleasure that I am recommending Kristi Gatto to you. I am the executive director 
at Revolution Me Film Festival and Ms. Gatto has been a vital supporter, judge, teaching artist 
and panelist for the last five years.  She is thorough with her work, very knowledgeable in film 
and photography. Ms. Gatto is very talented with an extraordinary work ethic, and she has much 
to offer to employers, students, and peers.   
 
I believe that Kristi Gatto will be an excellent fit to your institution. It has been our greatest 
pleasure to have worked with Ms. Gatto. Please feel free to contact me at 
director@revolutionmefilms.org or at 212-920-9033 should you like to discuss Ms. Gatto’s 
qualifications and experience further.  
 
Best,  
 
Maria Palacio  
 
 
 


